
 

 

Making Memories, Growing Together, Loving Learning 

The Bury 

Odiham 

Hook 

Hampshire 

RG29 1NB 

 

Telephone: (01256) 702973 

Email: adminoffice@mayhill.hants.sch.uk  

 
 

26th April 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

SATs Breakfast – 13th May to 16th May 2024 
 

We are pleased to be able to provide a breakfast for the Year 6 children during SATs week.  The children 
will be able to help themselves to a selection of cereals, pastries, toast with toppings, fruit and fruit 
juice.  This will be served at 8:30am on Monday to Thursday that week.  To take part, we are asking for a 
total contribution of £5 that should be paid in cash to the office.  
 
Our hope is that all Year 6 will partake, as it provides a good way for all the children to relax with their 
peers before their SATS.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the Office by Friday 2nd May at the latest. If your 
child is eligible for free school meals, this breakfast will be covered by the school, but we will still need 
an order form completed.  
 
Yours sincerely,          

              
Mrs McGillivray 
Headteacher 
 

SATs Breakfast – 13th May to 16th May 2024 
 
Name of Child: ……………………..…………………………….                     Class:………………………… 
My child would like to take part in the SATS breakfast, I have enclosed £5 contribution   
  
My child is entitled to Free School Meals      
My child has the following dietary requirements: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Signed: ……………………………………………………..    Date: …………………………………. 

 

MAYHILL 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

            
 

Headteacher: Sarah McGillivray 
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